
Friday 8th March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Monday 29th April, we have the award-winning author, Andy Seed, visiting Sopley Primary
School.

This is an incredibly exciting opportunity for the children as they will have workshop time with
him learning about how to be an inspiring writer and looking at some of his books.
Key stage two has already studied some of his work and thoroughly enjoyed reading his
literature and using them as a writing stimulus.

To cover the cost of this exciting event, we would request a £3 contribution per child. This will be
added to your child’s Scopay account under ‘trips and events’. The Friends of Sopley School
have kindly offered to make a donation to help cover the cost also.

On the day, he will also be bringing copies of his books to sell and sign with the children, a list of
options and prices will be sent closer to the time. Please see the link to Andy’s website to find
out more about him and his literature. Andy Seed

Please share this information with your child and we hope they enjoy this experience.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Nanette Allies
Federation Headteacher
The Federation of Burley and Sopley Primary Schools.

https://www.andyseed.com/

